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I am concerned about the lack of animal welfare standards in this industry. There is an unacceptably high 
level of "wastage" and no one seems to being looking out for the well being of the dogs. Unwanted dogs 
are frequently shot or bashed over the head, this is in no way acceptable and falls far short of public 
expectations. This "sport" belongs in the past. 


